
 

 

Our Parish Bulletin 
May 15th, 2022 

5th Sunday of Easter 
 

 
 
 
Blessed Sacrament Church                                           St. Eustache Church 

Mass Schedule 
- Sunday, May 15th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
   5th Sunday of Easter 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Gilbert Gervais from funeral collection 
- Wednesday, May 18th - No mass. Fr. Abel on retreat.* 
- Sunday, May 22nd - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
   6th Sunday of Easter 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Anita McKay from funeral 

collection 
- Wednesday, May 25th - 6:30 p.m. – St. Eustache – Rosary/Confession 
 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by Adoration – Mass intention for +Irene Barron from 

funeral collection 

* Fr. Abel will be attending the annual Priests’ Retreat in Pinawa, May 16 - May 20.  There will be no mass on 
Wednesday, May 18th. 

Ministry Schedule 
May 15th – 5th Sunday of Easter – Elie 
 Welcoming Ministers: Vince & Nicole Gillis Reader: Grace Petersen Collection Counters: Rick & Judy 
 Cleaners: Linda Lyons and Aline Bernardin 
May 22nd – 6th Sunday of Easter – St. Eustache 
 Welcoming Ministers: Ken & Debbie Beaudin Reader: Lucille Beaudin Collection Counters: Len & Mona 
 Cleaners: Rick Senecal and André Laramée families 
May 29th – Ascension of the Lord – Elie 
 Welcoming Ministers: Bob & Jeanine Whitechurch Reader: Karen Cyrenne Collection Counters: Yvonne and Anne 
 Cleaners: James Rogowy family  
Cleaning is to be done in the week prior to the mass date shown.  Cleaners’ duties include sweeping, vacuuming, cleaning of entrance 
area and upkeep of washroom facility. 

If you are unable to perform your ministry on the date shown, we ask you to please find a replacement. 

Fr. Alate Komi Seho (Abel), Parochial Administrator – phone (204) 557-1291 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229 
 – email: blesst@shaw.ca (Elie) steustachep@gmail.com (St. Eustache)  
 – postal address:  Parish Office,  P.O. Box 144,  Elie MB, R0H 0H0 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Nicole Gillis, Yvonne Fleury 
Finance Committee – Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Bookkeeper – Ginette Gauthier 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday masses; half an hour before Sunday masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may be 
asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 



 

 

 
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, Fernand 
Menard, Jeannine Du, Layton H., Dick Mydryk, Bonnie Norrie, Lionel Menard 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick 
and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Financial Presentation 
Your finance committee will be giving parishioners a brief financial presentation immediately after mass on the 
following this Sunday’s mass. Please plan on staying to find out how our parishes are doing financially. 

Employment Opportunity 
We are currently looking for a new finance bookkeeper for our parishes.  For more information or to apply for 
the position, please email Matthew Lachance: matthew.paul.lachance@gmail.com or Bob Whitechurch: 
bjwchurch@hotmail.com. 

Donations for Ukraine 
Funds in support of humanitarian aid for Ukraine will be collected at the parish level.  If you wish to contribute, 
you may do so via cheque, e-transfer, or monetary donation to your parish.  Be sure to indicate that the donation 
is for “Aid to Ukraine”.  Funds will be sent to the archdiocese and arrangements made to forward them on to 
assist those in need in Ukraine. 
E-transfers: Donations can made to our parishes via e-transfers.  For Blessed Sacrament, the email address is 
blesst@shaw.ca.  For St. Eustache, the email address is steustachep@gmail.com.  In the message area, please indicate what 
the donation is for, i.e. “regular donation”, “Sharing God’s Gifts”, “cemetery fund”, etc. 


